
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/1/2016 4:50:51 PM
Subject: For Internal Staff Update

Safekeeper Order
 
The Sumter-Lee Regional Detention Center requested the transfer of an inmate to the Department of Corrections as a 
safekeeper.  Director Stirling recommended denial of this request due to the inmate’s documented mental illness 
which is prohibited by Executive Order 2000-11.  We agreed with Director Stirling’s recommendation, so the 
safekeeper request was denied. 
 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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